IRSJ Committee Report for Academic Senate Meeting 10/24/23
The IRSJ committee met on Friday, Oct. 13. Of first concern, were the competing meetings (particularly the SAC planning meeting) happening concurrently that required members to choose between participating in topics that are important to faculty and students. Request more transparency in scheduling of campus wide events, more specifically a planning master calendar where all events can be uploaded and viewed. The IRSJ members who did meet were excited to welcome two new members to the committee. We continued discussion on a recommendation to the AS leadership on Senate Meeting agenda items and reporting; we discussed accountability related to SAC’s land acknowledgement statement, and our committee's presence on the SAC Academic Senate website. We also received an update on the Courageous Leadership institute. These discussions will continue at our next meeting on Friday, November 3 from 9-10:30am. We meet hybrid (zoom) and in – person in L-112-1. All are welcome.  
Respectfully submitted on behalf of the IRSJ Committee.
 
Steve Bautista

